
 

 

27th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Auction of Promises Prize- 4LM 
 

Fantastic news- 4LM have won the class Fifa Tournament with Kieran at the PTA Auction of 

Promises! We will be holding the tournament on Wednesday 4th December straight after 

school. Please therefore collect your child from school at the later time of 5:30pm on that day. 

 

Snacks and drinks will be provided, however children are welcome to bring their own if they’d 

like to. 

 

If you do not want your child to take part in the Fifa Tournament, please inform the school 

office so that we know to expect you at 3:30pm. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 

 

 


